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Ezekiel 16:35··  Therefore, O prostitute, hear the word of Yehowah. 

 [5] - References: 

· The righteous one himself has perished, but there is no one 
taking it to heart.  And men of loving-kindness are being 
gathered to the dead, while no one discerns that it is because of 
the calamity that the righteous one has been gathered away. 
(Isaiah 57:1) 

· He enters into peace, they take rest upon their beds, each one 
that is walking straighforwardly. (Isaiah 57:2) 

· As for YOU men, come up close here, YOU sons of a soothsaying 
woman, the seed of an adulterous person and of a woman that 
commits prostitution. (Isaiah 57:3) 

· Over whom is it that YOU have a jolly good time?  Against whom 
do YOU keep opening wide the mouth, keep sticking out the 
tongue?  Are YOU not the children of transgression, the seed of 
falsehood. (Isaiah 57:4) 

· Those who are working up passion among big trees, under every 
luxuriant tree, slaughtering the children in the torrent valleys 
under the clefts of the crags? (Isaiah 57:5) 

· O how the faithful town has become a prostitute!  She was full of 
justice, righteousness itself used to lodge in her, but now 
murderers. (Isaiah 1:21) 

· And Yehowah proceeded to say to me in the days of Josiah the 
king;  Have you seen what unfaithful Israel has done?  She is 
going upon every high mountain and underneath every luxuriant 
tree, that she may commit prostitution there. (Jeremiah 3:6) 

· For their mother has committed fornication.  She that was 
pregnant with them has acted shamefully, for she has said, I 
want to go after those passionately loving me, those giving my 
bread and my water, my wool and my linen, my oil and my drink. 
(Hosea 2:5) 

· Son of man, prophesy concerning the prophets of Israel who are 
prophesying, and you must say to those prophesying out of their 
own heart, Hear the word of Yehowah. (Ezekiel 13:2) 
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